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Raszka Shelley

From: Rachel Perman <rachel@tofurky.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 12:06 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Please vote Yes on SB 197

I am emailing to ask that you please vote yes on SB 197, the bill that would impose air pollution restrictions on CAFOs in 

Oregon. As a mother of two – one of those with asthma – this issue is of particular importance to me. We must protect 

our air quality and the natural beauty of our wonderful state. 

 

Please vote YES on SB 197. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Rachel Perman 

Hood River, Oregon 


